

## Friends of the St. Clair Shores Public Library are looking for dedicated 'friends' to serve on the Board of Directors

As we reorganize after the Covid shutdown, we find the need for a few new members on our Board of Directors. So we are asking current Friends to reconsider their commitment to the SCS Library and volunteer to serve on the Board of Directors of the Friends organization. Meetings are monthly at the Library. We are specifically looking for qualified volunteers to serve on the Executive Committee.

Show your support for the best library on the eastside!



To find out more, please email SCSfriendsofthelibrary@outlook.com or call 313 –499-1369.